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PY2025 

 
The Morgan County Commissioners intend to apply to the Ohio Development Services 
Agency for funding under the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 2025 
Community Development Program, a federally funded program administered by the state.  
The county is eligible to apply for many programs under the PY2025 CDBG Community 
Development Block Grant Program such as Allocation, Economic Development, 
Economic Development Revolving Loan Fund, Neighborhood Revitalization, Targets of 
Opportunity, Critical Infrastructure, Community Housing Impact and Preservation, 
Flexible, and Residential Public Infrastructure. 
 
The first of two or more public hearings will be held Monday, May 19, 2025 at 10:00 am 
in the office of the Morgan County Commissioners, The Riecker Building Complex, 155 
East Main Street Room 216 McConnelsville, Ohio.  This meeting will provide pertinent 
information about the CDBG programs, including an explanation of eligible program 
activities and applicable program requirements and application due dates.  
 
The activities included in the programs listed above must benefit low to moderate income 
persons, aid in the prevention of slums or blight, be targeted to limited clientele or meet 
an urgent need.  Technical assistance will be available to those groups wishing to apply 
for these programs. 
 
All Morgan County citizens are encouraged to attend this public hearing on May 19, 
2025 to provide input for the Morgan County programs.  For further information, please 
contact Shannon Wells, Director, Morgan County Economic Development prior to the 
meeting at 740-962-1322. 


